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FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/061 Date: 03/01/2022

Notice

It is hereby notified to all the students of FCP that the college will remain closed for all students
as per government notice due to the outbreak of COVID-19, and multiple cases of pew COVID
variant "Omicron. ” But the online classes will continue as per the time table given.

All students are advised to attend all the classes regularly as attendance of these classes is
mandatory, and faculty members are taking a note of it on regular basis.

This is for the information of everyone concerned.

Copy to:
| 1. Director FCP
2. All faculty members
3. College website
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